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Wall, Treeva

From: Wall, Treeva

Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 8:34 AM

To: Johnson, Jeff

Cc: Dean, Randy; Lee, Steve; Burt, Karen; Wilkins, Temia

Subject: RE: Call from Citizen about subsidence in driveway.

Attachments: MA3 Irwin.pdf

Jeff, 

 

Here’s the information Randy asked me to send you. 

 

Thank you, 

 

T 

 

From: Dean, Randy  

Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 8:12 AM 

To: Johnson, Jeff 
Cc: Wall, Treeva; Lee, Steve 

Subject: FW: Call from Citizen about subsidence in driveway. 

 

Years ago, Christian got involved with this when the main office received a call about a “sink hole” that had opened up 

underneath one of the trailers. There is a drainage pipe that actually runs under several of the trailers in that park. I’m 

trying to remember what Christians thought were, you know how that goes. I think he was going to get with the City of 

Tavares to work with them because water from Old 441 ALSO used that drain. It was never mentioned to me again until 

now.  

Treeva, please send Jeff any past history, if there is any, as well as the info you just gave me. 

 

From: Wall, Treeva  

Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 2:05 PM 

To: Dean, Randy 
Cc: Lee, Steve 

Subject: RE: Call from Citizen about subsidence in driveway. 

 

Randy, 

 

Steve called and asked me to see if there are any drainage easements.  I don’t 

find any.  I put a map and the plat book page on your desk. 

 

T 

 

From: Johnson, Jeff  

Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 10:37 AM 
To: Lee, Steve; Dean, Randy 

Cc: Maint Area3 

Subject: FW: Call from Citizen about subsidence in driveway. 
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Steve, 

 

Please provide me with some background on this issue. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Jeff Johnson 
Roads Superintendent 

Road Operations Center 

12901 County Landfill Road, (PO Box 7800), Tavares, FL 32778 

Office:  (352) 343-6439 

Fax:  (352) 742-3888 

 

From: Travis, Rick  

Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 9:04 AM 

To: Johnson, Jeff 
Cc: Conway, Lori; Kirkland, Alan 

Subject: Call from Citizen about subsidence in driveway. 

 

Jeff, 

 

I received a call from Ms. Vira Dell’Grottaglia at 134 Irwin Drive. The address is a mobile home lot in Tranquil Ct. off of E. 

Alfred St. in Tavares. Apparently she had talked to Steve Lee @ Maintenance and reported her concern. I’m assuming 

Steve let Brad Hayes know since it is in the City of Tavares. The citizen said that Brad stopped by and told her he wasn’t 

sure what was causing the problem and left the site. 

 

She phoned me thinking she would get Sam Cauley. Apparently he had gone down and done some minimal survey. 

 

It seems like a City responsibility but since she contacted the County, I wasn’t sure of the extent of our responsibility. 

 

Her Phone number is: 352-742-0187 

 

Thanks.  

 

Rick J. Travis, P.S.M. 

Survey Supervisor 

Lake County Public Works 

Engineering Division-Survey Section 

437 Ardice Avenue 

Eustis, Florida 32726 

Phone: 352.483.9085 

Fax: 352.483.9025 

rtravis@lakecountyfl.gov 

 

 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communication to or from government officials 
regarding government/public business is public record available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communications may be subject to public disclosure.  

 

 

 

 

 


